Follow-up: Florida Podiatrists Becoming COVID-

19 Vaccine Providers

Florida
On March 16, FPMA sent members an email Alert concerning
registering to become a COVID-19 Vaccine Provider for the
State of Florida. Unfortunately, FPMA released the information
prematurely, as the Florida State Health Online Tracking

System (SHOTS) website has not yet been updated for Florida
podiatrists to sign up due to a pending legal review.

FPMA encourages members to visit the SHOTS website for
additional information, as this is a work in progress. Links to
the FPMA email Alert and other COVID-19 vaccine information
are available at the top of the FPMA website Coronavirus

Updates and Resources page.
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